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March 13th. 1914

Dear

to confirm telegram sent you yesterday.

would you kindly visit immediately Peigan

Reserve and inspect Cattlezeauge; make full report

as to its possibility and recommend future Eclicy

of Indian Department regarding its disposal. Will

send letter containing information addressed care

an Agent, Broeket, tomorrow.”

W. J. Roche

It is desired to make use of your expert

knowledge in ranching matters in connection with the

problem which arises on the Peigan Indian Reserve.

The question before us is the renewal of the lease for

grazing privileges on this reserve which was granted to

Messrs. Maunsell Bros. abeut 10 yeare ago. The poliey

of the Department on all reserves where there are herds
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